
 

Dear Parents, 

As your children are becoming more and more confident with their numbers, we 
think they will enjoy our maths games. 

Every Monday your child will choose a new game to play with you at home, it 
can be kept for a week and then returned on the following Monday to be 

swapped for a new one. All we ask is that you enjoy playing the game, make it 
lots of fun, follow the instructions and encourage lots of mathematical language 
and counting from your child. Please make sure when the game is returned that 
all of the pieces are put back in the wallet. If you do misplace anything please 

let us know straight away as it isn’t fair for someone else to find that they can’t 
play a game they have chosen because it is incomplete. 

We hope that you and your child have lots of fun playing the games together. 
If you do have any questions please pop in to see us. 

The Reception Team. 


